
 

 

Daily Notices 

Friday 13 September 2024  
  
  

CAREERS APPOINTMENTS WITH KIM MCILWRAITH  
Week commencing 16th September 2024  
Please check notice board for your name.  Thank you.  
  
CAREERS APPOINTMENTS WITH LUCY TILSTON  
Week commencing 9th September 2024  
Please check notice board for your name.  Thank you.  
 
LOST CLOTHING FROM PE CLASSES 
A significant amount of unclaimed clothing (PE clothes, uniform and shoes) 
has been left in the PE department prior to the summer holidays and over 
the past two weeks. If you have lost any items of clothing, please come and 
claim these from the PE base as soon as possible. All unclaimed items will 
be removed from the PE base after 21st of September. Thank you. 
 
BASKETBALL 
If you are in S1 and you are interested in joining the Basketball club you 
should attend for a trial on Tuesday 17th September at 1.20pm in the 
Queens Hall.PE kit must be worn. The club will run in the first instance 
every Tuesday. Mr Allan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

S5/6 HIGHER ENGLISH CANDIDATES: 'LANGUAGE IN PARLIAMENT' 
PROGRAMME MONDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 
Stranraer Academy is lucky to have been allocated 8 places on this year's 
Language in Parliament Programme. This is a prestigious trip, designed to 
further participant knowledge of the formal language used in the 
Parliament's Debating Chamber, as well as in the Committee rooms where 
legislation is drafted. It includes a tour of the parliament building and 
participation in 3 workshops. Lunch will be provided. Attendance on this 
programme looks good on CVs for courses in: English, Modern Studies, 
Politics, Journalism, Law, etc.  
If you would like to apply for a place on this programme, scan the QR code: 

 

 

S1-3 TALENT ID-RUGBY OPPORTUNITY 
If any S1, S2 or S3 pupils are interested in trying out rugby, there will be a 
session on offer period 6 and 7 on Wednesday 18th September. Those who 
already play rugby in S1, S2 or S3 are also welcome to attend the session 
which will be run by Wigtownshire Rugby Club.  
If you want to participate in the session please add your name to the sign 
up sheet outside the PE office before the end of breaktime on Tuesday.  
If you have signed up, you must come prepared with appropriate kit for the 
Wednesday afternoon session. Mrs Farquhar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


